
From: Josh Cauthon <jcauthon@usd434.us> 
Date: March 11, 2022 at 10:59:37 AM CST 
To: Patrick Graham <pgraham@usd434.us>, James Lentz <jlentz@usd434.us>, Regan 
Erickson <rerickson@usd434.us> 
Subject: Resignation 

 
I am resigning my teaching position after this school year. 
I want to thank USD 434 for everything they have done for me. This district has treated 
me great over the years, I am grateful. 
I want to thank Mr. Graham. Since I met him many years ago he treated me with 
nothing but respect. He has put me into positions that I could have succeeded in, and I 
believe I did. We have had many talks that I took as advice and used, and I am grateful 
for him not only as a mentor, but as a friend. 
I want to thank Mr. Erickson as well. I have known him since I was 9 years old, and I am 
lucky for it. He has been a father figure for me, a mentor, and a friend. He is a huge 
reason I am who I am today. I am grateful for him. Much love for Coach. 
The high school is in great hands with these two men in charge, and it was a pleasure 
working with them. The teachers at the high school are top notch. They work very hard, 
and truly care about their students, it was a pleasure to work with them.  
I will always be a Charger, and a Trail fan.  
 
Thank you, 
Josh Cauthon 


